Paula Overholtzer

Whoooaaa! This is just WRONG! I see that Northwest Innovation Works (China) has changed the
NAME of the Kalama Methanol Plant/Project! I'm sure that this was done so that the project could
slip through without notice by those of us who have been fighting this for YEARS! China and the
USA are two of the main countries working to destroy this precious Planet Earth. Natural gas is not
benign. It is another fossil fuel causing the climate crisis. Methanol spilled in the Pacific Ocean is
not okay either. Nor is it okay to burn methanol as fuel in China, nor to make endless plastics from
it!! This planet is severely abused by fracking and pipelines! Let's get past our throw-away plastics
and reliance on fossil fuels. NO to the KALAMA METHANOL PLANT, under whatever name
they have sneakily changed the project to!! Stand up for Planet Earth! Come on, Department of
Ecology...you can do what's right!



